
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or 

men interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to 

attend.    

***Next meeting will be June 15, 2023***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

June 2– John Brennan ~  July 7—Howard Payton 

 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in May!  Rob Bachman, Steve Bachman, 
John Clarke, Jeff Colton, Don Olsen, Kurt 
Gronbach, Rick Hurley, Jim Bellinger. 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship and 
delicious refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, and get 
to know other families.  

                Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

  May  21—Steve & Connie Bogart 
   First Communicants Reception 
  May 28—Mike & Laurie Carnahan 
  June 4—Matt & Elsa Cunningham 

 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please 
contact Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

 

Celebrating Corpus  

Christi Feast  

June 11th  
The feast of Corpus Christi is a 
celebration of Christ’s presence 
in the Eucharist.  It parallels the 
celebration on Holy Thursday 
when this sacrament was insti-
tuted.  When the Eucharist is 

carried in a solemn  procession, it is an outward sign of Chris-
tian people giving public witness of their faith and devotion 
toward the Sacrament of Holy Eucharist.  The Blessed Sacra-
ment displayed in the Monstrance carried by the Priest is at 
the front of the procession under a canopy/baldachin.  The 
canopy adds dignity to the procession by making a sacred 
space for the Eucharist. It is reminiscent of the tent of the 
Lord’s presence where God dwelt with the Israelites in the 
wilderness.                                                                                                                  

Thank You!  - We had a great turn out for our end of the year RE 
celebration last week. Thank you for a wonderful year of 
religious education! Have a great summer, and we will see you in 
the fall.  

No Summer Vacation Bible School  - The summer vacation bible 
school has been cancelled due to a lack of enrollment and 
volunteers to help.  If you would like more information about 
sending your child to a vacation bible school, please call the 
office, and we can help connect you with a different program in 
our area. Please consider sending your children to one of the 
Diocese summer camps! These camps are a great opportunity 
for kids to connect with other Catholics from across the Diocese. 
Information is below  

Parish Council will meet at 5:30 pm 

in the Rectory on May 25, 2023. 

 

Finance Council will meet at 5:30 

pm in the Rectory on June 6, 2023. 

Thank you to everyone that attended and 
enjoyed our Mothers Day Breakfast which filled 
the Parish Hall to capacity this past weekend. 
Special thanks to the Knights that worked on 
the Mothers Day Breakfast - Tom Fisk, Mike 

Klingler, Matt Reidy, Anthony Botello, Kurt Gronbach, Hal 
Huntington, Steve Bogart, David Rioux, Dave Lindley,  Tim 
Delsman, and Lady Knight Brenda Reidy.  This was our last 
Knights sponsored Breakfast till fall.  

•  Register now for Diocesan Summer Camps:   
•  Youth Camp (4th through 12th grade):  July 
    9-13, registration fee - $150.00.  
•  Two family camps July 27-30 and August 3-6 
•  Registration for all camps through Diocese 
website: dioceseofBaker.org 

• Youth Camp Leaders: (10th-12th) are invited to apply – training 
by Zoom late May P/T Catholic Summer Opportunity: 
• P/T Summer Advent Assistant 6/19-8-11 for more information 
contact DioceseofBaker.org or email Marie@DioceseofBaker.org 

Due to the rising costs of ink and paper, we will be printing fewer 

bulletins.  If you would like to be on an email list to have the 

bulletin emailed to you, please contact the office or sign-up on the 

sheet at the back of the church!  The bulletin can also be viewed 

on our website, https://www.saintfranciscathedral.com/

bulletin.html for your convenience.  Thank you, Dawn 


